
*** Urgent 2025 Legislative Update *** 

Important Changes to 457b Roth Contributions (Effective July 1, 2025): 

Pursuant to Senate Bill 2502, the Department of Financial Services is required to limit 

457b Roth contributions* to only those Participants who made similar contributions 

prior to July 1, 2025, and only within the State of Florida Deferred Compensation 

Plan for the 2025 – 2026 Fiscal Year. 

https://www.myfloridacfo.com/docs-sf/deferred-compensation-libraries/dc-

documents/misc/urgent-2025-legislative-update-sb2502.pdf 

*Roth Contribution Change Form for eligible participants: 

https://dcez.fldfs.com/InvestmentChange/InvestmentChangeRequest.aspx?cxt=R 
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